
 

 

 
From: Shanan Tracy 

Sent: Monday, 11 February 2019 1:15 PM 

To: Local Government Mailbox <localgovernment@ipart.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: Port Stephens Rate Rise 
 

Hi There, 

 

I would like to make a submission against the Port Stephens Council Rate increases per year 

as I think they are unreasonable considering the attentions to maintenance and facilities in our 

area. 

 

Is there a better way to conduct this submission? 

 

Kind Regards, 
 

Shanan Tracy  

 




